
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact my office at 
416-392-4044 or email councillor_cressy@toronto.ca to learn more. 

 

 

 
 
 

602-620 King Street West 
Construction Management Meeting 

    

You are invited to a community meeting that I am hosting to discuss the construction of 
a re-development project in your neighbourhood. This is an opportunity to ask 
questions, learn about what to expect, and create open lines of communication between 
neighbours of the construction activity and the developer. 
 
The developer will present their project and plans for mitigating construction impacts. 
City Planning staff will also be there to hear your feedback and answer questions. 
  
Date:    Thursday, January 14th, 2016 
Time:    7:00 p.m. 
Location:   134 Peter Street, 17th Floor

 

 
 
A public meeting about this re-development project was held on March 24, 

2015, and the presentation materials are available on my website. 
http://goo.gl/Cli4MX 


